Minutes of the meeting of The PCC of St Mary Magdalene Church, Stilton held on 
Monday 6th October at 19.30 in The Church Meeting Room

	1


	Jamie Mackay said the opening prayer
	

	2
	Apologies received from Helen Burton, Denise Crisp and Ceri Lackenby.

Present: Rev Jamie Mackay (Chairman), David Dow, Irene Goldsmith, Jane Holt, Colin Jones, Olive Main, Doug Maltman, Peter Mitchell, Linda Mitchell, Stuart Reed and Marjorie Spoor.
	

	3
	The Minutes of the meeting held on 14th July 2014 had not been completed and these were held until the next meeting for approval and signature.


	

	4
	Change – Worship

i. The Rector has arranged for the Rev Tim Alban-Jones to come to a joint parishes meeting on 12th November at Folksworth to talk on Children receiving communion before confirmation.  This could be included, if approved by the PCC, as part of the more family friendly service being considered for the first Sunday of the month. 

ii. Fourth Sunday service – Elevenses with God.  Three services have now taken place with positive feedback.  More are planned through to year end but Stuart Reed and Doug Maltman asked for help to create a team to plan and lead future services.

iii. Messy Church – Alison Bennett and Paula Wright did meet with Julia Chamberlain from Ely and are going to see other Churches with Messy Church Services.  There might be some interest in joint activity with Folksworth.  Any such services would now not happen until 2015.
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	5
	Change – Building 

i. 2014 Quinquennial – Doug Maltman has sent in the necessary forms and we are on Accent & Wilkinson schedule, but have not heard recently from Steve Pawson regarding timing.  Doug Maltman to chase up.

ii. Flexible use of Worship Space – Doug Maltman to chase up Tim Hart, Also see Sheila Bucknell about hiring suitable chairs.  It won’t be an adequate trial if we don’t have comfortable chairs.

iii. Chancel Lighting – Rob Tappenden has promised samples to review.
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	6 
	Roles and Sucession Planning

Stuart Reed had produced and distributed a list of roles which acted as a starting point for a lengthy discussion.  After going through a number of suggestions, it was agreed that the Rector and Stuart Reed would draw up a list of where there are vacancies.

Peter Mitchell would prepare adverts for these for inclusion in SCAN, copying Olive Main.
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	7
	AOB

i. Denton Church – It was proposed by Doug Maltman and seconded by Stuart Reed and passed unanimously that the PCC fully supports the proposal from the Ely Diocesan Mission and Pastoral Committee to close the ruin of Denton Church and lease it to the Friends of Denton Church for 50 years.  Doug Maltman to notify the DAC.

ii. It was agreed to purchase 36 Real Advent Calendars for distribution at the Advent Calendar Service on 16th November 2014.
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	8
	Future Meeting Dates

i. PCC - Monday 24th November 2014 at 19.30 in the CMR.
	


Issued by Doug Maltman, Churchwarden on 20/11/14
